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011 Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Gentlemen:

This is to advise that on May 4, 1961, at Guli Oil Corporation's
request, the Janda H-1 well located in Unit T of Section 11, T-23-8,
R-36-E was disconnected from El Paso Natural Gas Compaav's gathering
svstem.

Yours very traly,

EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY
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enné . Gordon
Dispatching Department
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cc: Mr. Elvis Utz
F. A. Scearce
F. N. Woodruif
Measurement Dept.
Gulf 0il Corporation
File



